
 

Remembrance Day 
 

On Friday 10th of November, we will be having a 
whole-school Remembrance Assembly to 

remember our heroes in the armed forces. There 
will be poppy appeal items to purchase in school 

from Thursday 2nd of November.  
 

Therefore, the children can bring their own money 

into school and purchase items.  
 

The suggested donations are as followed: 
  
-Poppy wrist band £1;  
-Snap band: £1.50,  
-Zip pulls: 50p 
-Reflector poppy key ring: 50p;  
 
The poppy merchandise will be on sale in the 
playground every break and lunchtime.  

 
All donations will go directly to the Royal British 
Legion.   
 
  
 

 


